
From: Churchill, Susannah
Sent: 5/21/2010 12:17:17 PM
To: HRasool@SempraUtilities.com (HRasool@SempraUtilities.com);

Brian.Prusnek@sce.com (Brian.Prusnek@sce.com); Allen, Meredith 
(/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=MEAe)

Cc:

Bcc:

Subject: REMINDER: recurring data request: ARRA project tracking

Hannon, Brian, and Meredith,
This is a one-time reminder that updated ARRA tracking spreadsheets are due to me by e-mail on or 
before the 3rd of each month. For each month, highlight only the changes made that month in green 
(and de-highlight any changes made in the prior month).

Please feel free to contact me with any questions.

Thank you, 
Susannah

Susannah Churchill
Renewable Procurement & Resource Planning 
Energy Division, California Public Utilities Commission 
(415) 703-3072
Susannah.churchill@cpuc.ca.gov

From: Churchill, Susannah
Sent: Wednesday, April 21, 2010 10:14 AM
To: 'HRasool@semprautilities.com'
Cc: Lee, Cheryl
Subject: recurring data request: ARRA project tracking

Good morning Hannon,
Attached is a recurring data request that will help Energy Division keep current on the contracting and 
transmission status of RPS projects requesting ARRA funding; I request a first response by Tues April 
27. Please forward to others as appropriate.

Thanks,
Susannah

Susannah Churchill
Renewable Procurement & Resource Planning 
Energy Division, California Public Utilities Commission 
(415) 703-3072
Susannah.churchill@cpuc.ca.gov
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